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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 6.4 ~ 01 July 2022 

Year 6 Play – Change of Date 
The year 6 play has been rescheduled to take place on 
Thursday 07 July in the school hall at 6pm.  Please 
note the change of date, for which we apologise.  
There is no charge or tickets but this is only open to 
Year 6 parents and carers. 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec:        No Golden Book 

Year 1:   due to International 
Year 2:   Day 
Year 3:  
Year 4:  
Year 5:  
Year 6:  
 

 

Sports Days 
What a busy but hugely entertaining and enjoyable 
week we have had! 
 
On Wednesday and Thursday morning we had our Key 
Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 Sports Days.  The children 
were facing enjoyable competition in front of an 
audience for the first time in 3 years!  I really hope you 
enjoyed the events.  The weather nearly caught us out 
on Thursday but managed to hold off! 
 
We were all so impressed by the children’s behaviour, 
their encouragement of others as well as, importantly, 
competition conducted in the right spirit. 
 
I would like to say a big thank you to the Salisbury 
Cathedral School for letting us use their grounds.  We 
are so grateful for their generosity and for providing 
refreshments.  I would also like to say a big thank you 
to Mrs Hitchman, our PE Leader, for her excellent 
organisation once again and her dedication to making 
sure the children have fun. 

I don’t know how to put into words how proud I am of our wonderful school – its vibrancy, inclusivity, wonderful 
diversity, energy… and all those qualities were evident yesterday in glorious abundance.  Seeing our children and 
families enjoying the food and entertainment was a joy and reaffirmed why International Day is one of our favourite 
events in the school calendar.  How we have missed it in the last 3 years!  We will put a picture gallery together 
for you to enjoy in due course. 
 
I know we said many times during the afternoon – the children have been working all week on their art projects 
which I hope you managed to see in the woodland area; they had also all been doing workshops which resulted in a 
number of performances in the afternoon.  BIG thanks to Gregory the Ukulele teacher, Penny and Richard who led 
the African dance and drumming workshops, as well as Alex the Kids Love Fit teacher.  The children seemed to really 
enjoy themselves and performed with confidence.  What an honour it was to have The Right Worshipful the Mayor 
of the City of Salisbury in attendance too as he spent some time with us celebrating. 
 
HUGE thanks to our staff for all their hard work in setting up and of course, HUGE thanks to you parents for preparing 

such wonderful food and preparing dances and celebrations for us all to enjoy 😊 you are stars! 

PSA Pre-Loved Uniform 
If you need to purchase new uniform ready for the next 
academic school year please don’t forget that the PSA 
have a stock of pre-loved uniform ready for sale.  Please 
email preloveduniform@sops.canacp.org to see if what 
you need is available and place an order. 
 
New donations are always welcome.  Any outgrown 
uniform is accepted and can be dropped off at the school 
office.   

Salisbury Bear Hunt 
Save the Children are holding a Bear Hunt in Salisbury 
from 16 July 2022 until 03 September 2022.  100 Teddy 
Bears will be hiding in windows around Salisbury for you 
to find and name.  All entries, completed or not will be 
put in a draw with prizes that include theatre tickets and 
gift cards and vouchers.  Further details and entry forms 
can be found at the Salisbury Information Centre. 

mailto:preloveduniform@sops.canacp.org
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04-08.07.22 ~ Year 5 Swimming ~ Five Rivers Leisure Centre 
06.07.22 ~ Bump up morning, meet the teacher ~ Y6 Transition Day at Secondary School 
07.07.22 ~ Change of Date ~ Year 6 Play ~ School Hall at 6pm  
08.07.22 ~ Staff vs. Parents Netball Match ~ 3:15pm ~ School Playground ~ all parents welcome to watch 
11-15.07.22 ~ Year 5 Swimming ~ Five Rivers Leisure Centre 
11-15.07.22 ~ Year 6 Residential trip ~ Simonsbath 
20.07.22 ~ School Closes for the Summer Holidays ~ 1:30pm 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

May the God who created a world of diversity and 
vibrancy, go with us as we embrace life in all its 

fullness.  
May the Son who teaches us to care for strangers, go 

with us as we try to be good neighbours in our 
communities. 

 
Amen 

http://www.twitter.com/

